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During the spring of 2014, Lot 6 (also known as the North Lot) is closed for renovation, Cernan 

Center patrons must park in the parking lots to the west of (i.e. one block behind) the Cernan 

Center. Vehicles may still drop off visitors directly in front of the building before parking in these 

areas. Handicapped parking and a small number of regular parking places are still available in 

front of the Cernan Center building. We apologize for the inconvenience during this renovation. 
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